
                                                              

 

Erratum   
  

1. The Maruleng Local Municipality hereby wish to enlighten all interested bidders for the tender notice 

with the following tender numbers from MLM/SCM/40/2022 to MLM/SCM/50/2022 which was published 

in the Sowetan Newspaper of Friday, 14th of April, 2023, that the correct tender closing date is still 

the 15th of May 2023 at 11h00 as per the advert table and as clarified during the briefing session and 

not the 8th of May 2023 as it appeared on the third paragraph of the advert on the bottom of the table. 

2. With regards to the briefing session inaccuracy we therefore invite bidders who did not attend 
because of miscommunication of the dates to attend the second compulsory briefing session 
scheduled to be on Friday May 5, 2023.  

 
3. The rest of the information remains the same as in the original advert.  Interested bidders are      

therefore  requested to continue collecting tender documents from Maruleng Municipality finance 
Department at any time of working days from 07H00 am to 16H00 pm until the deadline of submission.   
Service providers are hereby requested to sign this addendum/erratum before the submission         
of the tender and have it attached on the tender document. 
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